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TO: Randall Schumacher, Supervisor, Rail Division, PUCO 

FROM: Cathy Stout, Manager, Safety Programs, ORDC O -^ S 

SUBJECT: Huron County, S*̂" Street, Willard, DOT# 142 137L ^ 

DATE: June 17,2015. 
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The Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC), Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
(PUCO), City of Willard and CSX Transportation (CSXT) entered into a Subsidy Agreement, 
executed on May 26, 2015, for the closure to vehicular and pedestrian traffic of y'' Street at the 
CSXT grade crossing DOT# 142 137L. 

A construcfion authorization was issued to City of Willard and CSXT on May 28, 2015, for work 
required for the closure (attached). In accordance with the Subsidy Agreement, the closure is to 
be completed within one hundred and twenty (120) days. 

The ORDC requests that the PUCO issue an Order for the closure. This authorization is made 
with the stipulation and understanding that an approved estimate may contain entries for items or 
activities that may be cited and found to be ineligible for federal participation during the project 
audit. 

Thank you for your assistance with these matters. 

Attachment: Construction Authorization 

C: Shawn Tappet, City of Willard 1 ^ - j 0^'p-
Troy Creasy, CSX Transportation ' 
George Martin, PUCO 
ORDC Project Manager (file) 
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